Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION 111
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. 25&2 y s. 2024

MAINTENANCE OF SDO BATAAN WEBSITE

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary Junior and Senior High School Principals
Teaching and Non-teaching Personnel
All Others Concerned

1. This Office informs all concerned that the DepEd Bataan website
(depedbataan.com) will be under maintenance and temporarily
inaccessible starting June 25, 2024 until further notice. This maintenance is
essential to ensure that the SDO-Bataan Website continues to serve our
stakeholders efficiently and effectively.

2. During this period, all issuances, communications and important
announcements will be posted on DepEd Bataan’s Facebook page
(https:/ /www.facebook.com/DepedBataan) until all updates are
made.

3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Cg'{gLINA S%, EdD, CESO V

chools Division Superintendent
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